
2024 Rosemount Haunted Trail Vendor Application 
October 26, 2024 from 6 to 8 PM 

Central Park, Rosemount 

This event is a family friendly event geared towards young children. 

There is no fee to be a participating vendor. Applications will be reviewed and notifications of 

acceptance will be sent within 72 hours. Space does fill up fast! 

Name of Business / Organization  

Contact Person  

Cell Phone  

Email Address  

Mailing Address  

City, State and Zip Code  

Electricity Required?     Circle one                     Yes                      No 

Participating Requirements 

• Please bring 4,000 pieces of wrapped candy to hand out to visitors. Estimate is based on 

average attendance. No bakery or fresh fruit is allowed. 

• Vendors are encouraged to decorate their station and dress in Halloween attire. Props or 

decorations with blood or guts are not permitted. 

• Vendors are responsible for bringing their own tent table and chairs. You may use signs and 

banners to promote your business / organization. 

• No drawings or raffles will be allowed on the Trail. It causes heavy congestion. 

• No political signage, flyers, stickers or anything controversial. This is a family friendly event. 

• No pets are allowed on the trail or at your vendor station. 

• Vendors are allowed to park at City Hall during setup and event. 

What’s Next:  

• Vendors will be notified if their application is accepted. 

• Mid-October a letter and map will be sent to participating vendors with instructions for 

the day and their placement along the trail. 

Applications accepted until October 18th. 

 Questions and completed application can be sent to rosemounthauntedtrail@gmail.com.   

Rosemount Haunted Trail is a non-profit organization run by volunteers. They work closely with the City of 

Rosemount to bring this event to our community each year. 

mailto:rosemounthauntedtrail@gmail.com

